
Circular ref: 014/2023 

Dear Members, 

Notice of Removal and Demolition of Lockers Outside 
the Snooker Room at JSAS Clubhouse 

We would like to inform all members that the lockers outside 
the Snooker Room at JSAS clubhouse are scheduled for 
removal and demolition. We kindly request that members 
remove their belongings from the lockers within 5 days of 
receiving this notice. 

Please be aware that after the 5th day, the lockers will be 
opened and their contents will be removed. The association 
will proceed with the removal and demolition of the lockers, 
and any items that remain will be kept by the office and a 
witness will be present during the opening. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation in this matter. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

4 April 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


